
Municipal Buildings & Recycling 
Center Closed 
At a meeting of the Select Board on Monday, March 16, the Board voted to close all 
municipal buildings in the Town of Holliston to the public. Residents and businesses are 
encouraged to conduct their interactions with town employees via the website or 
telephone. 

There are separate drop-boxes outside the west entrance of Town Hall for 1) payments, 
abatement and exemption applications, Town Census; and 2) plans for land use 
departments. 

Previously in the day, the Parks and Recreation Department announced all town parks 
and playgrounds are closed.  All Parks and Recreation events have been canceled until 
further notice.  

In addition, the Marshall Street Recycling Center will be closed until further notice. 
 


